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    THE NEWSLETTER WILL NOW BE ON-­LINE & EMAILED TO YOU ONCE WE HAVE YOUR EMAILS !!!!!!!!!! 

          Jan, Feb. & Mar. MEETINGS 
 
The Jan meeting was held 
at the Orleans Legion. It 
began @ 7:00 pm with 12 
members present. There 
were  2 guests.  

Rocky & Cherl Andrus. The 
treasurers report and 
secretary's report were read 
and accepted.  

 The Feb meeting was held 
at the Hyde Park VFW. It 
began      @7:30 with 
10members present.  

We have a new member, 
Kevin Jones. Welcome!  

The march meeting was 
back in Orleans at the 
Legion, with only 6 members 
present. This meeting began 
@ 7:25. All reports were read 
and accepted. 

          JAN MEETING                   

OLD BUSINESS -­ TOY RUN 

We would like to come up 
with a really great design for 
this years t-­ shirt.  
This is our 25th year of doing 
the Toy Run, so we thought 
it should be immortalized 
with a special anniversary 
shirt!  We have decided to 
open it up to the schools art 
classes to come up with a 
design. We hope to get a 
lot of feedback, so we 
offered 100.00 cash prize to 
the winner!  
The criteria  is as such, 25th 
anniversary, the capital, 
toys, UMV [United 
Motorcyclist of Vermont]. 

We hope this will bring a lot 
of design ideas our way. The 
UMV staff will have final say 
on the design, and our 
decision will be final. 

HARLEY RAFFLE     

We decided to buy a Harley 
rocking bike for a raffle prize. 
Phil found it on line, and we 
voted to purchase it for 
$113.00  Everything is all set 
for a great party!!!  

The consolation prizes will be;;  
First runner up 250.00 cash, 3-­
10,a black leather vest, and 
number 1, of course, a new 
Harley!!!! Hope to see 
everyone there!!! 

KINGDOM THUNDER 

The next meeting will be on 
Jan. 26 @ 6:30 at the 
Cedarwood Resort in Jay. 

@www.kingdom 
thunder.org. 

The meeting adjourned at 
8:30 

FEBRUARY MEETING  

The Harley Raffle was a big 
success. We all had a great 
time, and we gave away a 

new Harley!!!  

Congratulations to Jerry 
Belevance!! We hope you 

have a great summers riding! 

TOY RUN 

The papers have been sent 
to the school art classes, to 
come with a design for 
our25th anniversary toy run t-­
shirt. 

 

Just in case not everyone 
has heard, the run is back 
to the State House! The 
date is August 13, 2011. 

ELECTIONS 

Phil made the motion, and 
Gabe seconded it, to elect 
the current board. It 
passed, and the secretary 
cast one vote to keep the 
board as it is. 

KINGDOM THUNDER 
 

Everything is on schedule 
and looking ready to go at 

Cedarwood.  

The next meeting is going 
to be held on Feb. 16, 2011, 

at 6:30 pm.  
 

We voted to donate $500 
again this year. 

 This is going to be one of 
Vt.'s only big runs in the 

northeast and we feel it is 
important to be a part of 

it!!!  
Any member or anybody 
for that matter, can come 
up to Cedarwood Friday 
pm to  help set up, that 

would be a great help to 
Annie, and the run itself! 

Thanx to anyone who can 
make it. 

NEWSLETTER 

Our newsletter is now on-­
line. You can subscribe to it 
right on line. We are set up 
through Constant Contact. 
We will pay the monthly 
charge, and it is available 
to members at no charge. 
Anyone who wishes to 
continue to receive the 
newsletter in paper form 
still, please contact us by 
mail or phone to continue 
receiving the paper letter.  
 



 

  UMV 
 
IS A NON-PROFIT  
 
 ORGANIZATION  
 
   THAT IS  
 
DEDICATED TO  
 
 MOTORCYCLE  
 
 AWARENESS,  
 
  SAFETY,  
 
 EDUCATION,  
 
PRO MOTORCYCLE  
LEGISLATION  
     &  
  INDIVIDUAL  
  FREEDOM.   
      
WE GAVE OUT 4 
$500.00 
SCHOLARSHIPS  
 
 TO AREA         
SCHOOLS. 
 
  WE ARE  
 
THE MOTORCYCLE 

 
Contact us at 334-­7033 and 
leave your address or Mail it 
to;; P Kilday PO Box 1076 
Newport Vt. 05855 
 
The meeting adjourned at 
8:30pm 

MARCH MEETING 
 
The t-­shirt designs are to be in 
the first of May. Jason and 
Gabrielle have been in 
contact with Darren Perron 
at WCAX News, to make sure 
that they are aware of the 
toy run, and that they will 
have a reporter there! We will 
check with FOX 44 News too. 
Joe said we can put it on 
Facebook so it can be seen 
there when people click onto 
a site that has something in 
common with our Ad. 
 
We will check with the 

 office to see if he 
would like to speak at the 
run. 
As this is our 25th Run we are 
pushing it hard! We will do 

 on the radio stations, 
and contact the area 
chamber of  

 
SCHOLARSHIPS 

 
We have received one so far, 
but the schools do have 
them. If you have a student 
or know one, have him/her 
apply for it! It costs nothing to 

$500. to use how they want. If 
they are a child of a UMV 
member, it gains them a 
point on the scoring. It could 

The counts are that close! 
 

UP COMING EVENTS 
 

Fund raiser for Crossroads 
Rally. At Old Labor Hall in 
Barre. Tickets are $100. each, 

chance to win 2 Knocker 
Motorcycles. More info at 
Ted's Flying Hogs in 
Waterbury Vt. 
 
Cross 
only! Saturday July 23, 2011 
More info at Ted's flying Hogs 
in Waterbury Vt. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 
8:00pm 
 
NEXT MEETING APRIL 6TH 2011 

HYDE PARK VFW 
7;; 00PM 

 

 
 
We are deep in winter! The snow banks are overflowing and I have 
had  ready to head to Daytona for Bike week, to enjoy some 
sun, suds, and riding on roads with no potholes!!! Jerry Belliveau;; The 
winner of the 2010 Harley Dyno Super Glide, Bet you  to ride 
this spring!! The Harley Raffle was a great party! The food and the 
band were excellent! Everyone had a great time.  As usual we are 
always looking for new members and active members too! 
 Our Toy Run this year is the 25th anniversary and we are looking to 
make it BIG!!! Big means more help. Please support us by coming to 
our meetings and our events. We can always use new input and 
ideas!  
 
Ride safe and keep the shiny side up!!!  
          
      

President Donny Henn 
   
  
The  cucumber  has  left  the  salad.  
  
I  can  see  the  gun  of  Navarone.  
  
Someone  tore  down  the  wall,  and  your  Pink  Floyd  is  hanging  out.  
  

  
  

  
  

  
  
Quasimodo  needs  to  go  back  in  the  tower  and  tend  to  his  bell.  
  

  
  
You  need  to  bring  your  tray  table  to  the  upright  and  locked  position.  
  
Your  pod  bay  door  is  open,  Hal.  
  
Elvis  Junior  has  LEFT  the  building!  
  
Mini  Me  is  making  a  break  for  the  escape  pod.  
  
Ensign  Hanes  is  reporting  a  hull  breach  on  the  lower  deck,  Sir!  
  
The  Buick  is  not  all  the  way  in  the  garage.  
  
Dr.  Kimble  has  escaped!  
  

  
  
Our  next  guest  is  someone  who  needs  no  int   
  

  
  

  
  
I  thought  you  were  crazy;;  now  I  see  your  nuts  
 

 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
                   DEDICATED TO MORTORCYCLE SAFETY, EDUCATION & INDIVIDUAL FREEDOM, PROTECTING YOUR RIGHT TO RIDE  
 

BECOME A MEMBER TODAY OR RENEW!! 
$15.00 PER PERSON 
$25.00 PER COUPLE  

 
 

NAME__________________________________________________________________ 
 
 

ADDRESS_________________________________________________________________________ 
 

CITY ______________________________STATE___________________ ZIP____________________ 
 
 

PHONE NUMBER________________________ 
 

EMAIL ADDRESS_____________________________________ 
KEEP UPDATED OF OTHER EVENTS BY GOING TO: 

WWW.UNITEDMOTORCYLISTS.ORG 
 

THE NEXT MEETING IS: 
NEW MEMBERS PLEASE ATTEND 

 
REMEMBER THIS IS THE LAST SNAIL MAIL NEWSLETTER SO IF YOU D

THE ADDRESS BELOW 
 

 

                           UNITED MOTORCYLIST OF VERMONT 
                                
                               32 MAIN STREET 
                               BOX 102 
                               MONTPELIER, VT. 05602   
 

http://www.unitedmotorcylists.org/

